

2025 ANNUAL MEETING

Frequently Asked Questions

Q. When is the Annual Meeting?

A. The 2025 Teachers Federal Credit Union Annual Meeting will be held in person on Wednesday, April 23, 2025, at 6:00 PM ET.

Q. Where will the Annual Meeting take place?

A. The 2025 Annual Meeting will be held at Teachers Federal Credit Union headquarters, located at 102 Motor Parkway, Hauppauge, NY.

The event is for members only and advance registration is required for all attendees.

Register Here

Q. Do I need to register in advance to attend the Annual Meeting?

A. All members planning to attend the Annual Meeting must register in advance. Please note that this is a member-only event. Due to capacity and security requirements, we cannot guarantee entry for those who have not registered in advance. A valid photo ID will be required for entry.

Please use this link to register for the 2025 Annual Meeting.

Register Here

Q. Will I be able to ask questions at the Annual Meeting?

A. If you have a question or inquiry for the Annual Meeting, please include it in the registration form. All submissions should be made in advance. Please note that we cannot guarantee that all questions will be answered.

Q. What if more than one person in my household is a member of the credit union?

A. Each member who plans on attending the meeting will need to register individually.

Additional Questions:

If you have any questions and/or comments which are not covered in these FAQs, please feel free to contact **teachers@teachersfcu.org**